


08-0326-EX4 FINAL

FINANCIAL: CPS has received a grant from the United States Department of Education in the amount of
$10,107,216.00 to support the establishment of five new magnet schools including Kershaw. Subject to the
guidelines for establishing magnet schools, beginning in 2008, the Bureau of Student Transportation will need
to establish bus routes for the new magnet school.








